
Cllr JB Parker, Chair of St Leonards and St Ives Parish Council has said 

the following words following the death of HM Queen Elizabeth. 

 

‘On behalf of myself and our Councillors I would like to offer the Royal 

Family our heartfelt condolences. Our thoughts and prayers are with 

them and the whole country as we mourn the loss of Her Majesty. We 

give thanks for her wonderful life and years of devotion to serving the 

people of the United Kingdom and the Commonwealth. She has been an 

inspiration to us all.’ 


